
On August 9th, over 35 people gathered at the Yankton County Sharpshooters range 
for an afternoon of fun.  The Don Schwarz Memorial Shoot is an (almost) annual 
chance for people to some out to the range for an afternoon of shooting and enjoying 
each other’s company.  The .22 cal rifles and ammo are part of Don’s collection and 
were free to use.  This year it was also an NRA day, with many T-shirts and other 
goodies given out to the participants.  Thank you to all who came and enjoyed the day! 

   

   



     

   

                                         


